
 

 

 

 

To the Clergy and Laity of the  

Illinois Conference of the United Church of Christ 
 

The Eastern Association  

and 

St. Paul’s United Church of Christ in Monee 

invite you to attend the 

Service of Ordination for 

Matthew Wolf 

to be held at 4 p.m. 

Sunday, January 31, 2021 

on Zoom 

To receive the Zoom link and password to attend, you must register in advance at 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcocO6orjMvHtGJkXvIkh__sHO3AGKHMddg 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 

joining the meeting, including the link and password. 

 

Clergy are invited to wear red stoles. 

Please direct questions regarding registration to Rev. Kim Wood @ilconfkimberly@gmail.com. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcocO6orjMvHtGJkXvIkh__sHO3AGKHMddg

